
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 14, 2025 
 
 
 
Honorable Police & Fire Commission: 
 

Police Department Personnel Report 
 
Personnel 
 
We currently have six sworn vacancies. 
 
Officer Cassidy Armour has completed her probationary period (July 11, 2025). I respectfully 
request that she be named a regular member of the department. 
 
Hiring Process 
 
We have begun our fall hiring process. Many events are planned for the beginning of the school 
year and will continue throughout the fall. The close of this process is Monday, November 3 
with the expectation that viable candidates may be sponsored in the February 2026 Police 
Academy at Western Technical College. 
 
Succession Planning 
 
No update this month. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Shawn P. Kudron 
Chief of Police 
 


